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WHERE L IFE 
I S  J U S T  
B E T T E R

Saturday, Nov 25th

Boy Scouts Selling Wreaths

NO SNOWMOBILES ON
VILLAGE SIDEWALKS
OR ROADS-PLEASE
KEEP TO THE TRAILS
THANK YOU!

The Shortsville Board of Trustees reminds the public that during the winter
months that parking on village streets is NOT ALLOWED. Also please remove
garbage cans and recycle bins o� of sidewalks so plow can properly clear the
roads. This will be enforced from November 1, 2018 to April 1, 2019 between
the hours of midnight and 7:00a.m. whether there is snow or not. Also please
secure all trash from blowing around our neighborhoods.

REMINDER FROM THE FIREMEN

SHORTSVILLE RESIDENTS - WINTER PARKING NOTICE

PLEASE: Keep the �re hydrants near you free of snow. If you
have a hydrant near your property and cannot clear it please call
the Fire department at 289-4485. If the hydrant is leaking or
broken call the Village Hall at 289-6104.

      - February 1, is for the last quarter for
2018 year. It is due by February 20, without penalty. All arrears and
payments must be paid by April 11,2019. After that date they will be sent to
Ontario County to be levied upon property taxes.

WATER/SEWER BILL

Terri Valenti from Manchester is our coordinator for the Shortsville Manchester Community
Garden.  Terri ran the garden last year and did an outstanding job.  She has plenty of plans
and new ideas for 2019.  We decided this year our �rst goal is to get more people interested
in gardening in the community garden and sharing what we grow.  NO EXPERIENCE
NECESSARY.  There will be a planning meeting April or early May.  If you have an interest 
please call ASAP. 

Terri Valenti         585-200-0767
or
Sharon Trimm    585-289-9330
strimm@windstream.net

THINK SPRING - THINK FRESH VEGGIES

Happy New Year!

NO
ALL NIGHT PARKING ON VILLAGE STREETS
PARKING BETWEEN STREETS & SIDEWALKS

PARKING OVER ON SIDEWALKS

Please be considerate of your neighbors !

JUNK/FURNITURE at curb!! 
The garbage man does NOT pick this up…

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS
Fire Hydrants will be �ushed on May 13th

RESIDENTS-Advertise your garage
sale in our May newsletter ,Must have ad
into the Village o�ce by April 12th or email
to tvillag2@rochester.rr.com

BARKING DOGS !!!

May 6th is the Spring Cleanup - See the 
attached �yer.

THE BRIDGES ACROSS THE 
OUTLET ARE NOT FINISHED

NO TRESPASSING!


